
Ridgefield Lions Club Minutes 

January 2, 2017 

Call to order at 6:30 p.m.   Eight Lions present  

 

Perry Fladager suggested to email minutes to Lions and place them on the website. 

 

Biggest upcoming bill is $6000 in May for the fair booth. 

 

Concerns about staffing and funding the booth were raised. 

 

Potential Fundraisers for Ridgefield Lions – especially of interest was a dinner-type fundraiser.  

A group, to include D. Stenehjem and D. Stose, was to meet at the February business meeting 

with ideas and plans. 

 

March 13 – the Lions Sight Van will be in Ridgefield. 

 

January 23 will be a future direction planning meeting at the community center.  Lion Allene 

will call all members.   

 

There was a recap of the fair meeting in September.  We may need to get a new te4am in place 

for the 2017 Clark County Fair. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ken Bisbee 

 


